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End of Year Report - We had a great year at CAC as we work to improve the climate and 
culture of our school.  Our grade level teams are now collaborating on their own, beyond 
our weekly 30 minute collaboration meeting.  We had 6 fewer teacher resignations than 
last year.  Austin is returning next year!  Ten out of eleven of our building leadership team 
members are returning to our staff next year.  We increased the number of walk-throughs 
Austin and I conducted in classrooms.  Staff is learning to review assessment data to drive 
their instruction.  Students are beginning to understand the importance of having pride in 
themselves, their learning, their peers, and our school.  Austin was an outstanding 
communicator, organizer, and forward thinking activities director.  Our front office staff 
have focused and have improved the perceptions our visitors have of our school.  Their 
focus on kindness, consistency, helpfulness, and problem-solving has made a major impact 
on families, students, and staff.  With all of these accomplishments in just one year the 
future is bright at CAC!   

 

CAC PROGRESS ON BOARD GOAL 5 

5.  Budget and Facilities -  
The summer projects at SFTJH/CAC include: resealing the parking lot, digging out and 
rebuilding the south end of Fourth Street in the parking stall area where the buses weave around 
the closed road sign.  We are finishing the fence line on the end of our campus at the north end of 
Fourth Street. The last of the roof repairs are being done currently.  We have removed the carpet 
from a special education room and are having tile installed.  All lights in the hallways, stairwells, 
and bathrooms will be replaced with LED light kits.  Beyond the large projects which are 
contracted out, our SFTJH/CAC custodians are deep cleaning each part of our school including 
windows in/out, walls, floors, lockers, furniture, etc. Our custodians will paint the new front 
doors that were installed over the winter.  They are in the process of power washing the exterior 
of our school, too.  I have a parent/student group who is working this summer to add 
inspirational quotes to our hallways using the Cricut machine.  They will also create and apply a 
Peace Path in the 4th/5th grade hallways.  This is a student tool to support students learning how 
to problem-solve peer issues with the student they are struggling with.  We plan to also have the 
Peace Path painted on our playground concrete outside the 5th grade door.  Our KAY 
organization will design and replant the front flower beds in the Fall after the growing 
season.  We purchased additional industrial fans and a carpet shampooer so that we can make a 
deep clean of our carpets more thorough and much faster.   

These are the current Capital Outlay Wish List needs at CAC. 



Roof Completion 

Carpet Rotation 

HVAC Maintenance and Replacement 

Replace Entry Doors - in progress 

LED Lighting in Halls and Common Areas 

Replace Sinks, Countertops, Cabinets 

Replace Tile in 4th and 5th Grade Halls 

Purchase Industrial Vacuums 

Parking Lot Asphalt 

 


